
Convergint Systems 
Aids in Compliance with 
the National Defense 
Authorization Act

Value statement
The federal government has largely prohibited federal agencies and other organizations using federal 
funds from purchasing covered telecommunications equipment from companies such as Huawei, 
Hikvision, Hytera, ZTE, and Dahua. This includes equipment like camera systems used for public 
safety, which may qualify for grant funding to assist with replacements.

Convergint offers expertise in securing federal funding to enhance security, upgrade safety infrastructure,  
and implement compliant systems to sustain long-term security initiatives.

This assistance comprises:

•	Comprehensive security assessments and threat analyses.

•	Expert support in grant application preparation, including design validation.

•	Professional assistance in drafting and refining grant proposals.

•	Access to pre-established cooperative contract agreements.

Convergint is an industry leader in security integration (video, access control, visitor management, 
intrusion detection, gates). We can provide a no cost consultation on how to improve your electronic 
and physical security position.

•	Check the FCC ID (found on the product label or in the user manual) on the FCC ID database link

•	Visit the manufacturer website and look for its NDAA declaration of compliance 

Contact: grants@convergint.com

DISCLAIMER:  The author of this message is not an attorney and is not licensed to practice law in any 
jurisdiction.  The information provided herein does not, and is not intended to, constitute legal advice; 
instead, all information herein is provided for general informational purposes only.  Recipients should 
contact their attorney to obtain advice with respect to any particular legal matter. 


